
LANIER 

Technical College 

Hall Campus I 2535 Lanier Tech Drive I Ga ine viII Georgia 30507 I 

770-533-7030 I 678-989-3107 

Office of the President 

June 14,2019 

Dr. Belle Wheelan 
Southern Association of Colleges and Schools 
Commission on Colleges 
1866 Southern Lane 
Decatur, GA 30033 

Dear Dr. Wheelan: 

Please be advised that Lanier Technical College plans to offer courses from our Health 
Information Management Technology TCC program at South Forsyth High School, a new site. 

Courses to be offered in fall constitute five hours of the 13-hour curriculum, or 38%. 

Contingent on the Commission's approval, we plan to continue offering courses from this 
program at the site in January 2020 and subsequent semesters, totaling more than 50% of the 
curriculum. Lanier Technical College staff are currently preparing a prospectus seeking full 
approval for the site. The prospectus will be submitted to the Commission prior to June 30, 2019. 

Should you have any questions, please contact our Accreditation Liaison, Dr. Joanne Tolleson, at 
jtolleso@laniertech.edu or (678) 341-6640. 

Sincerely, 

Di?£ffL 
President 
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c: Dr. Joanne Tolleson 
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